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Dear D12 Families,

Last evening we proudly graduated our eighth grade students and send them off to a bright future,

confident in the skills they have learned and the relationships they have formed during their years

in D12. As I like to share with our graduates each year, "We will be cheering you on, and you will

always be a part of District 12!"

Last Day of School

As a reminder, the last day of learner attendance will be Thursday, May 29. We will follow our

SMART day dismissal schedule at both schools.

May Board of Education Meeting

On Tuesday of this week, the Board of Education held its regular monthly meeting. In addition to a

presentation on our preliminary FY26 budget and multiple contract renewals for some of our

critical services such as custodial and technology, Dr. Imran Shakir was sworn in as a D12 Board
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of Education member. Dr. Shakir, a D12 parent and child psychiatrist, was raised in Roselle and

attended Lake Park High School.

2025-26 School Registration

We are grateful to the parents of 589 learners who have registered for the upcoming school year.

We have approximately 100 learners who have not been registered. Those families who have not

completed registration by the last day of school will be required to schedule an appointment with

Ms. Dumelle and prove residency. Additionally, families not registered do not receive

communication from the District after the last day of school. Thank you in advance for completing

this important task! Questions about registration should be directed to Ms. Dumelle at

jdumelle@sd12.org or 630-529-2091.

Thank you to the many parent volunteers we have had for all of the special events and field trips

that have taken place throughout the last six weeks of school. On behalf of our staff, we hope your

families have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely,

Dr. Mary Henderson

Superintendent
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